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LD 2283
I urge the committee to vote "ought to pass" on LD 2283. (I THOUGHT it was LD 
2268?) As a Maine native, I am all in favor pf people being able to own rifles and 
shotguns to hunt and  handguns to protect their homes. However, the Lewiston 
Incident shows we need stronger measures to take weapons away from people in a 
mental health crisis to keep them from harming themselves or others.


